
 
 

 

 

 
 
Dear valued customers,  
 

Extension of MyDebit Pre-Authorization Feature  
 
Effective 25 April 2021, we will be introducing the MyDebit Pre-Authorization feature for 
more types of transactions  which will allow  Citibank Debit & ATM Card holders to 
perform MyDebit Pre-Authorization transactions at participating MyDebit merchants (i.e 
Parking, Hotels, Car Rental, Mass Transit). 
 
Participating merchants that support this feature will have a MyDebit logo placed at their 
premises.  
 
This feature is an extension of the existing transaction capabilities of Citibank’s Debit & 
ATM Card, which allows cardholders to perform MyDebit Pre-Authorization at the petrol 
pump . 
 
For more information on Citibank Debit & ATM Card, please visit 
www.citibank.com.my/welcome-debit. 
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